
 From: monique.zmuda@sfgov.org 
 Date: 8/10/2013 3:40 PM 
Subject: Re:  IMMEDIATE DISCLOSURE REQUEST FOR PUBLIC RECORDS:   Mayor's Restoration of Mental 

Health Service Cuts - Patrick Monette-Shawm #2013-0090 
 To: pmonette-shaw@earthlink.net  
 cc: debbie.toy@sfgov.org, michelle.allersma@sfgov.org, risa.sandler@sfgov.org  
 
 
We have no documents that are responsive to your request.  
 
Monique Zmuda  
Deputy Controller 
415 554-7500 
 
On Aug 10, 2013, at 2:19 PM, "pmonette-shaw" <Pmonette-shaw@earthlink.net> wrote: 
Dear Ms. Zumda, 
 
If the Controller's Office is invoking an extension, it should be dated to start on Monday, August 5 (the first business 
day after I filed the request on Saturday, August 3), and not starting the clock ticking on Friday, August 9, a full five 
business days after you should have received the request on Monday, August 5. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Patrick Monette-Shaw 
 
 
On 8/9/2013 11:34 AM, Toy, Debbie wrote: 
 
Hello, Mr. Monette-Shaw: 
  
This email responds to your Information Request below.  The Controller's Office is invoking the extension of time 
provided by the Sunshine Ordinance, Administrative Code Section 67.25(b).  As permitted by Section 67.25(b)(a), 
this Office will respond to your request within 10 business days of its receipt. 
  
The Controller's Office is invoking the extension because your request is a "more extensive or demanding request" 
and is not a "simple routine or other readily answerable request" as described in Section 67.25(a).  Some of the 
information you requested involves the need to consult with other departments, a reason for an extension under 
Section 67.25(b).  We expect to respond to you within the 10 business day deadline and we will produce the 
information on a rolling basis as it is ready. 
  
Thank you. 
  
CCSF Controller's Office 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
City Hall, Room 316 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Tel: 415-554-7500 
Fax: 415-554-7466 
Email: controller@sfgov.org 
 


